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Fallon is continuously monitoring the most current public health information being reported about COVID-19 (the new coronavirus).

· Fallon members will have no cost-sharing for medically necessary COVID-19 testing and counseling. 
· Fallon will cover medically necessary COVID-19 treatment in accordance with guidelines from the CDC and the MA Dept. of Health.  Fallon members will pay no copayments for this treatment. 
· However, cost sharing such as deductibles may apply as determined by your plan specific benefits.  We are providing a dedicated phone line—1-877-835-8440—to help answer questions members may have about their benefits or other resources available to them.  Additionally, information can be found on Fallon’s website at http://www.fchp.org/coronavirus.aspx.
 
If someone goes to the Emergency Room, there is no cost sharing for testing and counseling.  If there is medically necessary treatment, it will be covered according to the CDC/MA Department of Health Guidelines but cost sharing such as deductibles may apply.

